
 
 Return to the Regatta Chairperson or the Regatta mailbox in the clubhouse at least two weeks before the annual awards presentation 

JOAN HARP MEMORIAL  

“OUTSTANDING FEMALE RACER”  

AWARD NOMINATION 

 

 

Joan Harp was a long-time member of the Stockton Sailing Club.  She was very active in the racing program 

enjoying success at all levels of competition within the club.  Joan sadly passed away in the spring of 1999.  This 

award was established in her memory to recognize outstanding females who have participated in the racing 

programs at the Stockton Sailing Club. 

 

The recipient of this award is a female Stockton Sailing Club member that exhibits the competitive spirit, high 

level of motivation, dedication, and love for sailing that Joan exhibited for so many years. 

  

 

PLEASE PRINT! 
 

Nominee:  _____________________________________ Boat: _________________________ 

 

Reasons for nomination: (You may use a separate piece of paper if necessary) 

 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

_______________________________________________ Date: ________________________ 

                              (Signed) 
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